Rehoboth: Permanent boys soccer coach sought
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ARIZONA STATE

AD filling job on interim basis

Rehoboth Christian School Athletic Director Adrian Pete said he’ll continue to coach the
school’s soccer team on an interim basis throughout the 2016 season. The Lynx have been
without a permanent head soccer coach since Nick Donkersloot resigned the job last year.

“We advertised the job, but just couldn’t find the right person,” Pete said. “Right now, I'll finish
the rest of the season. We will put out advertisements again as soon as the season ends.”

An Arizona State University graduate, Pete said the previous boys soccer job advertisement
was listed for a few months, but the right person wasn’t found. He said the current boys team is
8-6, 0-1 in District 1-4A play. The Lynx have lost their last two games by blowouts, dropping a
2-0 decision to Tierra Encantada of Santa Fe (4-1, 1-0, and a 5-0 drubbing to Socorro (11-3,
0-0). Both were away games.

Rehoboth plays its next game Oct. 1 at home against Desert Academy of Santa Fe (3-6-2, 0-0).




